
Hello Year 3, 

We hope you are all well and are looking forward to the summer holidays! 

Here is the final letter for this term so your activities are going to be a little 
bit different this week! There will not be any English and Maths but some 
creative, fun activities instead!  

This week we would like you to: 

- Write a letter to your new teacher telling them about yourself: What 
do you enjoy doing, what is your favourite ur 
favourite food? TV show? Who do you live with? Do you have any 
pet
handwriting!  

- Draw a picture of your favourite time in school this year, e.g. it may be 
a PE session, learning about Egypt or designing your own Stone Age 
artefact. Write a sentence to accompany your picture, which explains 
your favourite memory.  

- If you could plan your own day at school, what activities would you 
do? How long would you spend on English and Maths? Or would you 
have a whole day of DT?  

- Design your own PE game to share with your class. Remember to 
explain the rules and equipment you will need.  

- Design a new front cover for your favourite book. What key 
information needs to be on the front cover? Will it have pictures? 
Why will the reader want to read the story?   

If you want to share any of your ideas please email a picture or electronic 
copy to head@ferndale.swindon.sch.uk Please title the email with your class 
name and your name, we look forward to 
seeing all your work.   

We hope you all have a lovely last week, 
enjoy the summer holidays and stay safe! 
It has been an absolute pleasure to teach 
you all, thank you for all of your 
continued hard work and enthusiasm. We 
will miss you very much next year.  

 

Year 3 team    
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